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The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 2/9/2019.  

 

The Board decided to refuse permission for the following reasons and 

considerations. 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

 

It is considered that, the application made to the planning authority, which purports to 

amend the previous permission (granted by the planning authority on 11th July 1975 

under Planning Register Reference Number H1043) by removal of a condition (No 4) 

attached to that permission, cannot be considered in isolation from the entire 

development which was the subject of the previous permission. It is considered that 

the Board is precluded from the granting of permission on foot of the present 

planning application which does not constitute a proper planning application.  

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 11/09/2019 

 Paul Hyde   

 

 


